
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Ref: PQ 53037/21 

 

16 November 2021 

 

Deputy Darren O’Rourke 

Dáil Eireann 

Dublin 2 

 

 

RE:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time urology nurse specialists at 

both CHI Crumlin and CHI Temple Street in each of the years 2018, 2019, 2020 and to 

date in 2021, in tabular form; and if this number will be further increased. 

 

 

 

Dear Deputy O’Rourke 
 
I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention. 
 
CHI Temple Street Response: 
 
The number of WTE Urology Nurse specialists at CHI at Temple Street is as follows: 
 
Jan 2018- September 2018- 1.9 WTE 
October 2018- April 2019  -2.9 WTE 
May 2019 to present- 4.0 WTE 
 
There are no plans to increase numbers of full-time nurse specialists in Urology service at 
Temple Street. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

CHI Crumlin Response: 
 

Staffing compliment of the urology Clinical Nurse Specialists CHI Crumlin 
  

2018 2019 2020 2021 

2 3* 3* 2 

 
*This number reflects funding to the value of €61,808 for a nurse led enuresis clinic, 
which was received on 17th of June 2019. This funding ceased on the 25th of April 
2020. 
 
 
There are no current plans to increase this workforce. 

 
 

I trust this is of assistance to you. 
 
 

Your sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  

mailto:joe.gannon@nchg.ie

